

September 2025

Dear Parents

We are very pleased that we are able to run Choir again for Year 4, 5 & 6 pupils, this letter outlines some of the plans for the year and gives some dates for your diaries.

All pupils who want to be in choir next year must complete this form. This includes children who have been in choir this year – if you do not complete the form your place may be offered to another child.

https://forms.office.com/e/ZYd9sWZ4mm

Rehearsals for choir will be held on Thursdays, starting on 9th September 2024, from 3.20pm to 4.15pm and this is a free school club. We are very fortunate at Courthouse to be able to offer the children a wide range of exciting opportunities to perform both in school and externally. In order to produce the high-quality standard of performance that Courthouse is known for, regular attendance at rehearsals will be required. It is very important that if your child is not staying for choir on a particular day that they let either me or the office know before they leave school.

Concerts: Choir members are expected, where possible, to make themselves available for all concerts. However, if your child is unable to attend a particular event then please let me know as soon as possible.

We already have some exciting trips and performances planned, as below:

- -Courthouse Christmas Fayre December 2025
- -Carols in the playground December 2025
- -Young Voices, Wembley Arena February 2026
- -Performing Arts Concert June/July 2026

There may be other events that may arise throughout the school year.

I look forward to another fantastic year of singing.

Yours sincerely

Mrs L. Ridley

Executive Headteacher: Mr Lawrence Hyatt Head of School: Mrs Fiona Hayes **Courthouse Junior School** Blenheim Road, Maidenhead, Berkshire, SL6 5HE Telephone: (01628) 626958

Email: office@courthousejunior.co.uk Website: www.courthousejunior.co.uk